
One Voice    Summer Term 2022 

Tuesday 
 

21st 
June 
2022   

Let’s Connect! 
 
Let’s go around the group and share one thing that you would like to achieve by 
the end of this school year (you have one month left!) 
 
News 
 
On the 21st June it is summer solstice. Do you know what this means?  
Today is the longest day of the year (the most hours of sunshine) and it is also 
officially the first day of Summer! 
 

It is going to get very hot, how can we make sure that we protect ourselves in the 
hot weather? 
 

• Bring a cap/ sun hat for playtimes and lunch times 

• No sunglasses as these can be dangerous when you are running around 
outside 

• Put sun cream on before you leave the house in the morning 

• Make sure you wear a suitable uniform so you don’t overheat 
 
Just a reminder that any earrings needs to be studs and children need to be able 
to remove them themselves for swimming/ PE. 
 
The Summer Fair is between 3.15pm - 5.30pm on Friday 8th July 2022  
on the school playground. Please bring in any good quality books, toys or dressing 
up outfits that you no longer want to be sold to raise money for our school. 
 
Sports News (Keeping Active) 
This week is National Sports Week and we will all be celebrating through the 
Commonwealth Games! Remember each class will be a different country and we 
will learn about that country. Do you know any facts about your country already? 
 
Remember there will be a special Commonwealth Games activity at lunch each day 
on the pitch; when you have a go you tell the Sports Leaders which country you are 
and then we will see which country wins the most points at the end of the week! 
There will be other sports on the rota that week that are played at the 
Commonwealth Games so give them a try too!  
 
 

Thank you every one 😊 
 



 


